
TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL  

FROM: NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Approve Pay Equity Implementation Report 

DATE: January 31, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Local government jurisdictions are required to submit a pay equity report to the State of 

Minnesota every three years. Pay equity is a method of eliminating discrimination against 

women who are paid less than men for jobs requiring the same levels of expertise. 

 

Local governments have to analyze their pay structure and report this information to the 

Department of Management and Budget. A data entry report is entered into the Pay Equity 

System that provides the titles for each employee, the number of male and female employees 

for each title listed, job points for each title (taken from the 2017 Springsted Pay Study), 

minimum and maximum monthly salaries for each title and the number of years to reach the 

maximum salary for each title listed. Once the data has been entered, a Predicted Pay Report is 

created for the City, along with a Compliance Report.  All of this information is submitted to 

the State where they analyze our information and conduct tests for compliance. 

 

The data used in the report was data that was in place as of December 31, 2022.  

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Request a motion to approve the Pay Equity Implementation Report for the City of Cannon 

Falls. 










